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Agenda 
Quabbin Watershed Advisory Committee 

7:30 PM  
Monday, September 11th, 2017 

 
Location:  DCR Quabbin Visitors Center 

485 Ware Road  
 Belchertown, MA 01007 

   

 Approval of minutes of meeting on June 5th, 2017 
 

 Presentation on Draft Comprehensive Land Management Plan 
 

 Brief Overview of Quabbin Public Access Plan Update Review Process 
o Schedule followup discussion in early October as official public comment 

period ends 
 

 Member Issues 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For more information, please contact the Quabbin Visitor Center at (413) 323‐7221. 
 

For directions to the Quabbin Visitors Center, 
go to http://www.mass.gov/eea/agencies/dcr/massparks/region-central/quabbin-

reservoir.html.  
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